





Hello again to Lea Endowed's Class of 2020: Libby, Poppy, Jaidon, Daniel, Connor, Keinan, Noemi, Harley, Logan, Maisie, Dylan, Cayden, Millie, Bronti, Jake, Jaiden, Lilly, Dominika and Holly!

I hope you are all O.K! Can you believe that this is it; you are almost ready to leave Primary School!? You have so much to look forward to as you begin Year 7 and I know you have many amazing Lea Endowed memories and lessons to take with you as you go! I have really enjoyed reading your memories and thoughts about our school! I have also loved seeing all your adorable baby photos and pictures of you when you first started school in Reception! Oh, how cute you all were ③ If you haven't yet sent me your memories or photographs, please could you do so as soon as possible, or I won't be able to include them in our virtual Leavers' Service! Thank-you. k.morris@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk

I am so excited for next week as we are planning to have a whole class 'meet up', outside on the school field – socially distanced of course, but it would be so amazing to see you all together again! We are planning this on Wednesday afternoon from 1pm until 3pm. This will be for the WHOLE CLASS – not just the children who are currently in school. We were thinking that you could each bring a 'treat bag' (a drink and 2 snacks) and we could have a mini picnic! You will also get a chance to see your buddies; we can have a chat and play some games! It would be great if we could get a whole class photo too which could be printed out for you to keep! After our meet up you will be able to take home your last Lea Endowed Report for your parents to read!

I know the children who have been coming into school have been working hard! And I am sure that those of you at home have been doing the same! Normal life is slowly coming back to us now – and I hope you have enjoyed seeing more of your friends and family! Keep shining, keep smiling and remember, God is on our side. I miss you all!

With much love,

Miss Morris © x

